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What's Going On

Unfortunately we fell victim to Mother Nature and we had to cancel the color tour. Our
apologies for that but it was a typhoon on October 14. The next few weekends were not much
better either for weather so we could not reschedule it. Most of our cars are put away for the
winter now so we can look forward to the Spring Dust Off (and hopefully cooperative weather).

Our November membership meeting will take place on Tuesday, November 21 at 6:30 PM. The
venue will be Rezervoir Lounge, 1418 Plainfield Ave NE in Grand Rapids. We will be holding
elections for our club board of directors at this meeting.

The November board meeting will be on Tuesday, November 28 at 6:30 PM at 5 Lakes Brewing
Company, 1638 142nd Ave. in Dorr.

There will be a club Christmas Party this year! The venue is yet to be determined but we do
have a date - Saturday, December 9. Dave Dykwell has volunteered to prepare the main
course and we are asking everyone who attends to bring a side dish to pass and their choice of
beverage. Look for more details in the December edition of Liffer Noise.

The Zoup Off will make its return in February. We’re tentatively looking at February 10 for that
event.

October Membership Meeting Recap

The October meeting was held on the 17th at Rezervoir Lounge with eight members in
attendance. We had a table out in the middle of the restaurant this time so it was more difficult
to hear everyone.

We did hold nominations for the four open positions on the board of directors (three expiring
terms and one person needs to step down). Nominated for the board of directors were Dave
Ziebarth, Dave Dykwell, Dan Konkle, Paul Adams, and Barb Adams. Dan, Paul, and Barb were
not present at the meeting but upon follow-up from Secretary Dave Ziebarth, Dan and Paul
accepted their nominations. Unfortunately, Barb had to decline due to commitments to the
board of directors for the Oshtemo Historical Society (which sounds very interesting).



We then had a brief discussion about a Christmas Party for the club and Dave Dykwell and
Scott Olivier both volunteered to host it. We will work it out at a future board meeting.

There was also a request for more tech sessions for 2018.

October Board Meeting Recap

In attendance at the October board meeting Christmas Party

were board members Doug Lectka, Bob Muir, e Jamie will not be able to host due to
Scott Olivier, Jamie Reinhart, and Dave other commitments
Ziebarth. They were joined by Dave Dykwell e Dave Dykwell and Scott Olivier both
and Dan Konkle. volunteered to host at their homes
e Someone asked if it was board of
Board of Director Nominations directors only or all members
e Four open positions o All members
e Nominated were Dan Konkle, Dave e Would it be on December 2, 9, or 16
Dykwell, Dave Ziebarth, Paul Adams, o Settled on December 9
and Barb Adams e Dave and Scott will work it out
e Everyone but Barb accepted between them to determine who will
e Since there are four nominees and host
four positions, they will probably be e Dave Dykwell will prepare the main
elected by acclimation course and all attendees will bring a
e Will seek additional nominations at the dish to pass
November meeting e Starttime TBD
November Meeting Zoup Off
e November 21 at Rezervoir Lounge at e We will have the Zoup Off again
6:30 PM e Dave Ziebarth will call Rockford
e Board of Director elections will be held Ambulance to reserve the community
room

e Preferred date is February 10
e Back-up date is February 17



WMCC Calendar

WMCC Membership Meeting
at Rezervoir Lounge

November 21

November 28  WMCC Board Meeting at 5

Lakes Brewing Company

December 9 WMCC Christmas Party
February 10 Zoup Off
or 17

Board of Directors

President: Jamie Reinhart (2018)
(563) 547-5282 or jtreinhart67 @gmail.com

Vice President: Ryan Counterman (2017)
(616) 262-5467 or vairking@hotmail.com

Secretary: Dave Ziebarth (2017)
(616) 340-1815 or zvair65@gmail.com

Treasurer: Doug Lectka (2018)
(616) 554-0841 or dlectka@sbcglobal.net

Directors:

Bob Muir (2017)
(616) 827-1983
Scott Olivier (2018)
(586) 719-3797 or
scott_olivier_mi@yahoo.com
Steve Ridderman (2018)
(269) 998-1393 or
sriddermani1@hotmail.com

West Michigan Corvair Club

7769 Burlingame Ave. SW
Byron Center, Ml 49315

Phone:
(616) 340-1815

E-Mail:
wmcc@corvair.org

About the WMCC

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and
classified advertising is the first of the month and
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth,
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, Ml
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is
subject to editing. Original articles are the property
of the WMCC and are intended for the use in our
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must
have written permission from the editor. Articles
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated
otherwise.

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year.
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year.

©WMCC Lifter Noise, 2017.
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